
Organic Lab Covid-19 Safety Procedures   

• If you are ill, do not come to lab.  Any missed work can be made up during 

the makeup labs. 

• Masks are not mandatory, but we do recommend them.  If you choose to 

wear a mask, you will be responsible for providing the mask.  If you have an 

accident with your mask, you can obtain a replacement from the stockroom.   

• Hand sanitizer stations are located just outside the door to your lab room.  

Also, when leaving the lab, you must wash your hands with soap and water.  

• Be aware of your surroundings while in lab.  Try to maintain as much 

distance as possible from one another while in the lab.   

• You will be responsible for cleaning your area before you leave.  Use the 

spray bottle with isopropyl alcohol to clean any surfaces you have touched 

such as the outside of the hood, the hotplate, etc.   

  

Procedure for Entering the Labs   

• Students may begin queuing up 15 minutes, in the lobby of NHB, before 

their lab start.  Students will be only be allowed into the labs when their TA 

has arrived and it is time to start. 


